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Dear Madam/Sir  
 
I am writing this letter in support of Mr. Babak Falsafi's job application. I have taught 
Babak the classical guitar for four year. My time with Babak has shown me that he is an 
unusually sensitive, creative and kind individual. He is capable of performing on the 
guitar on a very high level with a beautiful expressive sound. His manner is gentle, 
serious and somewhat shy. I have enjoyed many thoughtful conversations with him. 
Please feel free to contact me if you have any further questions. 
 
Marc Teicholz 
Professor of classical guitar  
San Francisco Conservatory of Music 
(510)-841-6272 


